
 

 

Aloha Class of 2022 ʻOhana!  

Happy May! There are now TWO (2) weeks until final exams! Here are your 
friendly reminders as we head into the last few weeks of the school year: 

 Important Dates 

 Friday, May 3 - PE Culminating Events 
 Tuesday, May 7 - 2022 Parent Meeting → CANCELLED!! 

o The last meeting of the school year has been CANCELLED!! 
o We will NOT be meeting on Tuesday, May 7 

 Friday, May 17 - Yearbook Social (1:56pm @ TBA) 
 Monday, May 20 - Wednesday, May 22 - Final Exams 

PE Culminating Events - PICTURES NEEDED!! 

We need your kōkua! If you will be volunteering at tomorrow’s PE Culminating 
Events (10K run/3K swim), could you please take some pictures and email them 
to us at imuawa22iors@gmail.com? If you take a bunch, please feel free to 
upload them to Google and share them with us using the same email address. 
With your permission, we would like to share and post the pictures on our 2022 
Weebly. 

Re-Enrollment Forms for the 2019-2020 School Year 

Don’t forget that the re-enrollment forms for NEXT school year are now 
available on KS Connect. Please check your email from the PAR Office that 
was sent out on Monday, April 1. 

Stay Connected! 

Be sure to BOOKMARK these websites to stay connected! 

 Daily Bulletin - http://connect.ksbe.edu/bulletin.php?school=001  
 Class of 2022 Blackboard - https://ks.blackboard.com/ 
 2022 Weebly - https://imua2022.weebly.com/ 
 I Mua 2022 Ohana Facebook GROUP - https://www.facebook.com/ 

o Once you are logged into Facebook, search for “I Mua 2022 Ohana” 
o *Be sure to search by “GROUPS” 



Don’t forget to check your e-mail every THURSDAY for our 2022 e-mail blasts 
sent from the Parents & Alumni Relations (PAR) Office.  

  

I MUA WA22IORS! 

Kaʻula Atisanoʻe-Santos, ATP rep 
Kim & Koa Lum, Class Parents 
Amalie Monlux, ATP rep 
Clydette Self, Class Parent 
Jo’el Williams, ATP rep 
Rachelle Saffery, Class Advisor 


